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Dalke has been in business for 100 years
We have employed many people and pay our employees well
We have provided health care since 1983 and 401s that have increased for the guys that work with us. bonuses when
we make money Have been phenomenal at times and nothing when we don’t make money.
Oregon continues to rob us and is putting money back into government jobs and government growth  
It’s time to start looking at where the problem is.
You politicians are so freaking blind.
You take care of everybody but the people that are out there working hard and trying to make things better for
people In the working world.
Believe me our company has done it share in taking care of many organizations that help legitimate people in need
The answer is not always taxing us more,  and I wish You politicians would get it in your thick skull’s to look at
your own self spending.
We as business people have to balance everything,  even when there’s emergencies we figure it out.
Please hear me out and think twice about all this crap and do the right thing for businesses.
Don’t get me wrong I am in favor of clean environment clean workplace clean air and clean water.
But sometimes you have to stop spending and wait till you catch up but still have a plan in place to Take care of
future needs.
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